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DEDICATION OF NEW OUTDOOR INTREPRETIVE SIGN 
 
DEADWOOD, SD - On Tuesday, July 18, 2023, at 11:00 a.m., the Deadwood Historic 

Preservation Commission and ZCN, LLC (Deadwood Mountain Grand) will unveil the newest 

outdoor interpretation marker at the junction of the Mickelson and Homestake Trails.  This 

panel titled, “Partners in Land Preservation”, discusses the conservation easement between 

ZCN, LLC (aka Deadwood Mountain Grand) and the Deadwood Historic Preservation 

Commission.  The public is welcome to participate in this dedication. 

 

On April 20, 2021, Dale and Earline Morris, the owners of Deadwood Mountain Grand, entered 

a conservation easement for the protection of the viewshed of McGovern Hill.  Under this 

easement, the hillside would remain undeveloped, provide a public open space, preserve the 

historic viewshed for future generations and allow hikers and non-motorized vehicles 

accessibility through this parcel of land along the Homestake Trail. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the dedication, please contact the Deadwood Historic 

Preservation Office at (605) 578-2082 or e-mail at kevin@cityofdeadwood.com. 
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